
Chris Darden - NOAA Federal


From: Chris Darden - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 9:27 AM


To: sr-bmx.all@noaa.gov


Subject: Fwd: Thank you


Sent from my iPhone


Begin forwarded message:


From: Richard Koehler - NOAA Federal <richard.koehler@noaa.gov>


Date: September 9, 2019 at 11:03:59 PM EDT


To: Chris Darden - NOAA Federal <chris.darden@noaa.gov>


Subject: Thank you


Chris,


Please accept and pass along to your staff my sincere thanks for the scientific integrity and


leadership your office has shown regarding recent Hurricane Dorian events.


I am just one voice but there are plenty of other offices that support you and your staff.


Best wishes!


Richard Koehler


------------------------

Richard Koehler, PhD

National Hydrologic and Geospatial Sciences Training Coordinator


NOAA - NWS - Office of the Chief Learning Officer (OCLO)


richard.koehler@noaa.gov


303-497-8369


Emails to and from the National Weather Service are archived and, unless exempt or


confidential by law, may be subject to FOIA requests. Users should not have an expectation of


confidentiality or privacy.
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